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New multi-purpose hall at Stanwell Park Public School

Stanwell Park Public School
Welcome pack

Thank you for your patience during construction. We are thrilled to deliver this project for the 
school community.

A canteen
Out of hours school 
care facilitiesStorage

Welcome to your new facilities

The new multi-purpose hall at Stanwell Park Public School is complete. 
It contains:



Message from your Principal

Our school is excited to announce the completion of the Stanwell Park Public School hall. 

The new hall will bring greater opportunities for the school to come together and celebrate student learning and 
success. Our students are excited to showcase their talents and creative interests in this beautiful presentation 
space. Equipped with a large kitchen, our commitment to offering a wide range of real-world educational learning 
opportunities will be enhanced. We look forward to this wonderful new part of our school becoming an exciting 
and welcoming hub for our community. 

Melanie Paterson 
Principal

Inside view of the new multi-purpose hall

Canteen



The multi-purpose hall is equipped with a range of features
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For more information about this project contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

For information about school activities and operations, 
contact the school directly:

Principal: Melanie Paterson

Website: stanwellpk-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: stanwellpk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 4294 1191

Contact us

The new multi-purpose hall


